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STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

CHAPTER 1993-20

No. 49 AN ORDINANCE 1y amgnoueNT OF CHAPTER

1992-32, AS APPROVED AUGUST 7, 1992, ENTITLED "AN ORDINANCE
ESTABLISHING THE CLASSES OF POSITIONS, THE MAXIMUM NUMBER OF
EMPLOYEES AND THE NUMBER OF EMPLOYEES IN CERTAIN CLASSES IN THE
CITY DEPARTMENTS AND REPEALING ORDINANCE CHAPTER 1991-25
APPROVED JULY 24, 1991 AS AMENDED".

Approved  July 7, 1993
Be it ordained by the City of Providence:

Section 1:
Chapter 1992-32 of the Ordinances of the City of
Providence as approved August 7, 1992 is hereby amended by
adding to Section 52 - Planning and Development as
follows:

1 Deputy Director/Planning and Policy (DPD)

Section 2:
Chapter 1992-32 of the Ordinances of the City of
Providence as approved August 7, 1992 is hereby amended by
deleting from Section 52 - Planning and Development as
follows:

1 Accountant II
1 Supervisor - Project Planning

' Section 3:
This ordinance shall take effect upon passage.
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JOHN F. PALMIERI VINCENT A. CIANCI, JR.

Acting Director Mayor

Department of Planning and Development

“Building Pride In Providence”

MEMORANDUM
May 26, 1993
TO: Michael R. Clement, City Clerk
FROM: John F. Palmieri, Acting Deputy Directoéggﬁié%
)
RE: Reorganization - Planning and Development

Several weeks ago, the Committee on Finance considered the
request of the Department to amend the classification and
compensation ordinances to create two (2) assistant deputy
directors for the department. After consideration, the
department is requesting the committee to amend the proposed
ordinances as attached. This amendment calls for the creation of
one position: Deputy Director/Planning and Policy. This
position is being created for Thomas E. Deller. The creation of
this position will have no impact on the Department's budget
because we will be eliminating two other positions.

This proposal has been discussed with Councilman Dillon.

The Councilman is expecting this proposed ordinance so that he
may distribute it at the next committee meeting.
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